
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

INTERNET SAFETY FOR PARENTS 
* Children are NOT permitted to attend * 

 

March 29, 2017 
9:00 a.m. 

Glen Rock 
Central School 

Presented by: 
BERGEN COUNTY PROSECUTOR’S OFFICE 

CYBER CRIMES UNIT 
 

“Internet safety must be a vital concern for today’s parents, regardless of their child’s age. 
 If you are the parent or guardian of a child who is online, you must attend!” 

“It’s midnight somewhere on the Internet –  
do you know who your child is online with?” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gurbir S. Grewal – Bergen County Prosecutor 

Robert Anzilotti – Chief of Detectives 


